
Concord Ministry and Counsel 
Report to Meeting  

June 13, 2021 
 

 
1. A Big Thank You to Elaine for organizing a camping trip that at least ten of us 

participated in at Bear Brook State Park. It was a great chance for fellowship and getting 
to know each other better after a year of no in person fellowship. We are continuing our 
focus on spending time together for the summer. Plans include: 

 

• Picnic gathering on June 27 after meeting. 

• Possible after meeting get together at the end of July/Beginning of August 

• The usual paddle down the Merrimack at the end of August. More details will follow. 
 

In addition we are hoping to return to a fellowship time after Meeting for Worship, holding  
it out of doors, weather permitting and when the Covid response team discerns that it 
would be safe. 
 
2. Annual Sessions for NEYM will be on-line again, but we have the option of organizing a 

local pod of viewers. Let Sara know if you are interested and what sessions would be 
good to have a group for. She would also like to offer a time for people to preview some 
of the business that is coming up or answer questions on the whole experience. Let her 
know if you are interested. 

3. We are looking into options to make listening experience in the Meeting Room more 
comfortable and working with Property Committee on this.  

4. Greeters: because we are now hybrid, we are looking for more people interested in 
greeting at the meetinghouse.  

5. As we start into a new year, we would like to remind all committees that Fourth Sunday 
programs are available to all committees who would like to do a program. Let us know 
what you are interested in doing and we will figure out a date. In the past we have had 
many challenging topics as well as delving into spiritual practices. 

 
In the Light, 
Sara Smith 
Clerk of Ministry and Counsel 


